
 

SAFE  In the next few weeks we 
will be continuing to review our 
medication protocols, and will be using 
MediTracker to store care plans, record 
medication and communicate the admin-
istration of any medication to parents. As 
we move to the new systems we may 
ask families to provide additional 
medical  information for our records. 
Please be  patient with us as we work to-
gether to implement a robust and efficient 
system to continue keep our children safe .  

 

28th February 2025 

 

LEARNING Reception have 
been very busy this week. We 
came to school dressed up as our     
favourite storybook character. We then 
learnt all about the naughty Gingerbread 
man! We have had a go at designing our 

own Gingerbread 
man and retelling 
the 
story 
to our 
friends! 

 

 

Tuesday 4th March— Maths workshop 
and Showcase 

Thursday 6th March—World Book Day 
(dress up if you wish) and Nourish lunch 
menu 

Friday 7th March—International    
Women’s Day event  

Mon 10th—Fri 14th March—Science 
Week (details tba) 

Monday 17th March—St Patrick’s Day 
Nourish lunch menu 

Mon 17th—Fri 21st March—          
Assessment Week  

HAPPY  Mr Webb led our My  
Happy Mind assembly this week to 
introduce our new module Relate. The 
children were introduced to the new 
character Rose, and how the sessions 
this term will focus on relationships—
why these are so important, and how we 
can develop the skills to build 
positive relationships and get 
on with others.  

Message from Mrs Kinsley Welcome back to Chatsworth—I hope you all had a wonderful half-
term break. The children have enjoyed settling into their now topics, and Monday was a flurry of 
excitement with the school full of  fairytale characters, historical figures and ecological          
adventurers. We pride ourselves on launching new topics with an exciting and engaging entry 
point, and the children certainly enjoyed themselves. Thank you to you all for, again, wowing us 
with your support for our holiday homework. The corridor walls are already covered with the 
children’s creative work, and they’ve been able to start the topic feeling experts before they’ve 
begun!  Have a lovely weekend—and Dydd Gwyl Dewi Hapus!  

International Women’s day  
Next Friday we look 
forward to welcom-
ing the special   
women of the Chats-
worth community 

into school for our IWD event. Please 
scan the QR code below if you missed 
Miss Turner’s letter this 
week that outlines the 
times and arrangements, 
we look forward to see-
ing you!  

If you have a pre-loved World Book 
Day costume that you’d like to    
donate to another family, please 
could you send it in on Monday or 
Tuesday in a carrier bag, and if we 
have enough donations we’ll open up 
the hall for anyone who would like 
one on Tuesday afternoon.  

St David’s Day 
The school 
has been a 
sea of yellow 
today as  
everyone has 
celebrated St 
David’s Day, 
and what a 
gorgeous day 
to do it! The 
sun was  

shining and the daffodils 
are springing up, Spring 
is definitely on the way! 
 


